
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The DEA National Prescription Drug Take Back Day 
was held at the West Allis Police Department on September 25th,  

 
 
 

81 lbs. of pills and 67 lbs. of non-pill medications were collected on that day. 

4,480 lbs (2.24 tons) of pharmaceutical substances were collected in Wisconsin.  
 
 

 

Thank y81 lbs. of pills and 67 lbs. of non-pill medications were collected on 
that day. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Thank you to all who disposed of their medications in the proper way. 
 

A permanent drug drop-off site will be available  
through the West Allis Police Department soon.  

Watch for the announcement!  


